
 

 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

PUBLIC NOTICE: Town of Newport, NH 
 
 

 
Notice is hereby given that the Newport Planning Board will hold the following public hearing 
on Tuesday, July 14, 2015 at 6:00 p.m. in the Selectmen's Room at 15 Sunapee Street, 
Newport, NH: 
 
2015-SPFP-001: New London Hospital Assoc., LLC (Owners) and Kevin Thatcher, P.E. 
(Agent):  The applicants propose to construct a new, 2-story health clinic and demolish an 
existing health clinic and bowling alley structures. The property is identified as Map 114 Lot 
129-001 and is located at 11 John Stark Highway in the Heavy Commercial (B-2) Zoning 
District. 
 
 
 
ALL DOCUMENTS MAY BE REVIEWED AT THE OFFICE OF PLANNING AND ZONING 
DURING NORMAL BUSINESS HOURS. 


